

January 2019 edition

FROM THE EDITOR

We have a short newsletter this month after the holiday season.

I draw to your attention the new fortnightly open pairs competition commencing at 6.30 p.m. on 10 January. The format is also new - 3 games of 8 ends, no dead ends, 3 bowls pairs. Tell all your friends from other clubs. This is a great opportunity for players who are still working to have a mid-week game. Bistro opens at 5.30 p.m.-plenty of time for a nice leisurely dinner beforehand.

John Curr Editor

E. jcurr1@bigpond.net.au

P 0401 388 794

CHAIRMAN'S REPORT

Welcome to my Chairman's report for January

I hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and New Year, so it is back to the real world. Good to see our bowling numbers are still strong over the break which is a good sign for the year ahead. Keep updated with our notice boards and Facebook posts for all upcoming events as we will be continuing to bring new competitions to the club.

Congratulations to the Men's Committee for filling all their positions with the addition of Gary Watts and Greg Brazier who will compliment a good team. Our first hit out against Capalaba was a successful trial for the club and even though beaten 9 rinks to 6 a couple of very close games would have seen a different result.

Membership is building nicely. Please welcome all new comers to the club. The Kitchen is now fully operational after a well-deserved break for our kitchen staff and Trivia has restarted on Thursday nights. Toni has organised a 3 bowl pairs competition fortnightly between our super singles comp.

Sorry to hear of the passing of Bronco Johnson who was a good member and volunteered and lot of his time. I'm sure many long established members of Manly will have fond memories and tales to tell of this respected member of the club.

Until next month

Great Friendship

Ian Reed

Chairman

MEN'S PRESIDENT REPORT

The men's committee welcomed Greg Brazier who has taken control of the position of games Director. Greg will now control our upcoming games and Club Championships. Thanks to Ian Reed who filled in while the position was vacant.

Our committee is now complete and we look forward to making bowls an enjoyable experience for all our members and guests.

Frank Douglas has obtained 9 copies of *Rolled Gold (The Kelvin Kerkow story)* from Kelvin Kerkow for our members to read ,if you wish to borrow and read this book please contact Julian England to get your copy.

The committee has decided to follow up the online survey that members completed last year. Everyone's input is welcome.

I have listed our Club coaches online, so you can see and approach them for any assistance they can give to improve your enjoyment in Bowls.

The Club has decided to adopt the policy of protecting our greens from the damage of Dumping, so if you need advice or help please approach one of our coaches.

We are considering if it is advisable to post our Teams for weekly completion online. Your thoughts will be sought on the matter.

The Q7s completion starts on the 12th January, so the best to everyone and "Go the Marlins!"

The summer shield Squad will be completing trials later on this month, for start in early February.

The men's Division would like to thank the board for the wonderful week of Bowls from the 12th to the 15th December, showing all why we are the best club and are going places.

Murray Burdett

President

LADIES GAMES DIRECTOR REPORT

Another year of bowls is ready to begin. The ladies will return to bowls on Tuesday the 8th January. I am sure everyone is looking forward to coming back. Our presentation night was a great success and most of our prizes were handed out on the night.

Calendars have been established for all our 2019 competitions (nominated dates) as well as our Special financial days. Ladies please get your nominations in for these competitions (Championships and singles games at all levels) as soon as possible as they will close when we return to bowls and drawn after the AGM on Monday 14th January. The calendars should now be on the website for your information.

Looking forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 8th January.

Good bowling in 2019.

Marcelle
Games Director

COACHES REPORT

We will resume our training & coaching 15th Jan. we have to change from Thursday due to competitions. It will now be Tuesdays 5pm to 6.30, all bowlers are invited to join in. We set up training rinks & help anyone who requires coaching. Remember small changes to grip, stance and delivery can make a big difference. We have training for 45minutes and play games for 45 mins. All players are welcome to join in.

Coaches Don Blair Peter Ramsey & Murray Burdett.

WYNNUM MANLY VETS

The Vets continued Bowling up to 21st December with great numbers attending our Friday mornings.

We returned on the 4th January for our Barbie and Bowls with 60 players. I would like to thank the Barbie chef and his assistants, a great meal.

Liz and the committee have being working to bring exciting new Clubs and areas for us to visit on our Monthly Sunday Bus Trips. This year we will visit the following clubs - Scarborough, Northern Suburbs, Nambour, Pine Rivers, Kingscliff and Tewantin. Keep your eye on the board and come join us for a great day of bowls and hospitality of the clubs we visit. The first Trip is to Buderim on the 24th February.

Alan has his trip To Norfolk Island on the board, so if you want to attend see him for Information.

Murray Burdett President

FISHING CLUB

No reports this month as there was no competition.



DATE: SUNDAY THE 20th OF JANUARY

VENUE: CLUB MANLY, 26 Faine st Manly West

COMMENCING: 1PM

The positions of office bearers and committee members are now open for nomination. Should you like to nominate yourself or someone else please use the forms and box that have been provided at the club. Nominations for these positions will close on Sunday the 13th of January.



BAYSIDE SOCIAL FISHING CLUB INC

2019 FISHING COMP DATES

February: Friday 22nd - Sunday 24th

March: Friday 22nd - Sunday 24th

April: Friday 19th - Sunday 21st

May: Friday 17th - Sunday 19th

June: Friday 14th - Sunday 16th

July: Friday 5th - Sunday 7th

August: Friday 30th - Sunday 1st Sep

September: Friday 27th - Sunday 29th

October: Friday 18th - Sunday 20th

November: Friday 29th - Sunday 1st Dec

These competitions will start at 12:01 on the Friday morning and finish midday on the Sunday. The weigh-ins will commence at 1pm on the Sunday at Club Manly 26 Faine st Manly West, see web site for more details.

http://www.baysidesocialfishingclubinc.com/events-information



Australia

V



Rest of the World

Open 2 Bowls Triples

Monday 28th January 2019 1.00pm Start

Club Select, \$12.00 per player, Mufti Dress, 2 Games of 14 Ends

Game 1 @ 1.00pm, Game 2 @ 3.00pm, Lucky Door Prizes

